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July 13, 1993 Re: John F. Heurung

The patient was seen on June 4, 1993, at which time
he still had symptoms from his various injuries but
overall seemed to be pretty stable. He was given an
okay to try to work. It was at this time that we
learned that the chiropractic records relating to
his various injuries would be unavailable because of
legal reasons, although he indicated his interest in
having us follow up on these. A re-evaluation by
Dr. Engasser at this point was suggested.

So as of April 23, 1993, we can verify that he was
no longer disabled from the acute hemarthrosis of
the right knee or from the hematoma of the left
thigh. We also thought that he would be able to
return to school at this time. As of June 4, we
thought that he could try work; and as far as I
know, he did return to his usual activities which I
assume went well. At least I have heard nothing to
the contrary.

I hope this information will serve your needs and
that it will be adequate to the administration of
the insurance policy of your insured.

Sincerely,

Milton H. Seifert, Jr., M.D.
cc: John Heurung
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